
From: Adams, Marcia S
To: 'mcrawf@gov.sc.gov' <mcrawf@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/26/2006 12:20:29 PM
Subject: New Attorney

Marisa,
Val has recommended Michael Dennis Truesdale for our vacant Attorney I position.  Mr. Truesdale resides in Blythewood.  
Just wanted to make sure that you don't have any issues with this person.  We would like him to begin in this position Feb 
2.  Please let me know.

Marcia
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